March 24, 2009
Item #13

From: "Dick Broadway" [dickcdm(@roadrunner.com]
Sent: 03/22/2009 11:32 AM PST

To: <cityclerk@longbeach.gov>

Subject: Ammo registration

Please pass on to the City Council, place in their packet.

Long Beach City Council to Vote on Ammunition
Registration Tuesday, March 24

Please Make Your Opposition Heard!

I'm strongly opposed; this is wrong. The criminals will just buy their ammo in an adjacent city, if they
don't already steal it.

You are only hurting the small business owner and us residents.

F.W . Price, 90808



